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SINGAPORE KARATE-DO FEDERATION CALLS FOR 

DISCIPLINARY HEARING AGAINST FEDERATION’S AFFILIATED 

CLUBS 

 

The Singapore Karate-Do Federation (SKF) Disciplinary Committee has 

conducted disciplinary proceedings hearings against 7 affiliates served with the 

charges. 

 

5 of the affiliates did not appear at the hearing although they were duly served 

with the Charges.  They are: 

 

(1) Shitoryu Karate Association 

(2) Ken Shin Kai Karate Club 

(3) Goju-Ryu Karate-Do Seiwa-kai (Singapore) 

(4) Singapore Shotokan Karate Club 

(5) Zen Shin Ren Karate Association (Singapore) 
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Karate –Do Goju Kai was represented by their Counsel and the hearing was 

adjourned to 3rd Dec 2010 at the request of their Counsel. 

 

Hayashi-ha Shitoryukai Karate-Do (Singapore) disciplinary hearing was also 

conducted and the hearing against this particular affiliate has been adjourned to 

4th Nov 2010 at his request. 

 

As the disciplinary proceedings is underway, these are the only comments that 

SKF can make at this point of time. 

 

 

SKF Public Relations Consultant: 

 

     Ms Rose Tan 

     IMSG 

     Tel: 64061304 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ong Wei Yang 

Hon. Secretary 
 

 
 


